
  

 

Hi everyone,  

I hope that you have been enjoying the summer's weather with your family and friends. It seems 
to have just flown right by it is hard to believe that we are into September already. I would like to 
thank everyone who helped out to make our Post Family and Friends picnic such a success. I 
hope that you were able to attend, it was an enjoyable time. It was great to see some of our   
Senior members there as well. 

Our next Exec board meeting is set for Saturday September 14th at 10 AM  followed by        
Membership at 11 AM. I hope to see you there. Our Unserviceable Flag Ceremony this year is 
scheduled for Saturday October 12th after the Membership meeting. It is a month later this year 
due the fact that I forgot to mention it at our August meeting. 

For future planning, I would like to mention that The Erie County Executive Committee along with the American 
Legion Family will once again be holding an Octoberfest to be held at our Lamm Post Grove on Sunday,      
October 20th from 12pm-5pm. Tickets are a $ 10 Donation to benefit the Variety Club there will be more            
information to follow.  

 

For God and Country 

Commander Phil 

Commanders Message 

     At the George F. Lamm Post, there were shrubbery bushes that needed 

to be removed. A couple of us tried to remove them using the truck and 

chain method, which did not work out. After posting on Facebook that we 

were looking for help in getting this project completed, several companies 

replied, some with higher costs then we had budgeted for. 

     Then, Greg’s Tree Service stepped up and offered to help out our    

American Legion Post and members by grinding out those shrubs. This 

company offered to get the job done at no cost to the Lamm Post. What a 

way to honor our Veterans. A big Thank You goes out to Greg and his 

son who took the time to come out and tackle the job.  



Lamm Post Family and Friends Picnic August 25th, 2024 

The Grill Masters 

Don W. & Scott S. 

Basket Raffle 

Bob B. Beverage 

Technician 



 

First Place team  

Dave Armstrong  

and Dave Willard   



Contact the Post at 

gflamm962@gmail.com 
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TONAWANDA, N.Y. (WKBW) — Congratulations are in order for the American Legion 
Band of the Tonawandas! 

The band traveled to New Orleans for the National Band Competition on Saturday, where 
they took home first place with a score of 96.67. 

 Formed in 1929, the American Legion Band of the Tonawandas Post 264 is generally 
comprised of about 90 members who perform up to 30 concerts year-round.  



American Legion 2025 Membership drive is under way. 

     Yes, the membership renewal process has begun. While your annual membership does run from January to December, 

the American Legion starts the renewal process in July of the current membership year. So, if you are reading this and have 

not yet submitted your 2024 membership dues, please send it in today. And while you are at it, you might as well send in your 

2025 dues also. You can also pay on line at https://mylegion.org and click on the Membership heading. 

     With your annual membership, you do get certain benefits also. Included in your annual membership is Twelve 

(12) issues of The American Legion Magazine. Along with that, there are numerous other discounts and benefits 

available to you as a member of the American Legion. Visit on the web,  www.mylegion.org  and go to:           

Membership >Member Discounts to find out more about all that is available to you. 






